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SOCKTOBERFEST, 2022
Carpenter’s Place was excited to be the recipient of socks 
from the Pre-K and 3rd – 5th graders at Christian Life 
Elementary School and the 3rd graders at Stone Creek 
Elementary School. These socks will be a blessing to so 
many.

NOVEMBER:
BREAKFAST: 9, 15, 16, 29, 30
LUNCH: 24, 29, 30

DECEMBER:
BREAKFAST: 12, 14, 19, 20, 26, 28
LUNCH: 2, 7, 8, 13, 21, 29

> TO SECURE A DATE:
Email PattiF@carpentersplace.org or 
call Patti Floyd at 779-210-2970.

...AND OCTOBERFEST
Our guests enjoyed a beautiful Octoberfest day with lots of good food, games and 
pumpkin painting. So much fun was shared by guests and staff!

CELEBRATE ALL 
THE GIFTS THAT 
COME FROM 
DONORS
Birthday celebrations 
never get old (L to R): 
Janila – 1st birthday; 
Christopher – 5; and 
Shawn – 7 (setting 
a new speed record 
for present opening).  
Special thanks to our 
wonderful donors 
who help make our 
children’s birthdays 
special.
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OPENMEALS



NOVEMBERNEEDS
» 8 oz Styrofoam cups
» Bleach
» Hand Warmers
» Thermal Underwear
» Winter Coats Sizes XL – 3X
» Hoodies (L and up)
» Men’s Jeans (32 or 34 x 32 or 34)

If you have any questions regarding our in-kind needs, 
please do not hesitate to reach out to Patti Floyd at 
PattiF@carpentersplace.org.

BACKPACKS OF PLENTY
Thanks to cousins Mary and Carol, our guests were extremely grateful to receive 
special backpacks filled with all sorts of goodies.    

MISSION ACCOMPLISHED!
October was a great month for Jaylin. He feels blessed to 
have secured both housing and employment. Great job, 
Jaylin!

Guests in our Case Management Program 
achieved the following milestones:

10	guests secured housing
4	 guests obtained employment 

Family Services Program successes during 
October included:
4	 guests secured housing (one purchased 

a home!)
3	 guests obtained employment

HOME SWEET HOME
Kamil and Eric were overjoyed to have a 
warm place to call home as they enter into our 
transitional housing program. 

FEELING ARTISTIC?
Director Jane and guest Ivory are the first to start coloring on our guest/staff poster in 
the Carpenters Place lobby.  Lots of fun and fellowship are being enjoyed! Jump in!

LOOKING GOOD
Barber Gary volunteers his time 
to give haircuts to our guests. 
He’s all smiles as he keeps guest 
David looking good.

OCTOBER MILESTONES:


